
NCC-038058-19 DFG - Bathrooms adaptations 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your recent request for information, the below statement had been received from 
the department. 
 
From the reports we hold this is not something we would be able to extract. It may be easier if the 
individual local councils are contacted to advise on this. 
 
We do not divide up and hold the categories of what each adaptation is for, so this would not be 
something we could provide to the requester. 
 
As we have a large waiting list it is impossible to advise on how many bathrooms we may have 
waiting, as again we do not hold in individual categories and to look at each individual would take 
us over the threshold of cost. Our children’s’ cases are often complex so may involve a variety of 
needs within any one adaptation. 
 
The district and borough councils and the city council may hold this information.  You may 
have contacted these councils already in connection with your request, but if not, their 
contact details are below: 
  
Ashfield District Council: foi@ashfield-dc.gov.uk 
Bassetlaw District Council: FOIrequests@bassetlaw.gov.uk 
Broxtowe Borough Council: foi@broxtowe.gov.uk 
Gedling Borough Council: inforequest@gedling.gov.uk 
Mansfield District Council: freedomofinformation@mansfield.gov.uk 
Newark & Sherwood District: freedom@nsdc.info 
Rushcliffe Borough Council: customerservices@rushcliffe.gov.uk 
Nottingham City Council: informationrights@nottinghamcity.gov.uk   
 
We are sorry that on this occasion we were unable to help. however should you have any 
further queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its 
website, under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-
log/ 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team 
Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 
7QP or email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
Complaints and Information Team 
County Hall 
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Dear Nottinghamshire County Council 
 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information 

from Nottinghamshire County Council 
 

Please provide the information in the space provided below at the end of each question & please add 

the time period for questions a and b 
 

INFORMATION BEING REQUESTED 

 

1/ The number of DFG / disabled grant funded major bathroom adaptations* that were 
carried out by your council in:- 
 

a/ the last or the most recent 12 months you have data for.    ANSWER 
_________________THIS WAS FOR THE TIME PERIOD ______________________ 

 

b/ the previous 12 months.   ANSWER _________________ THIS WAS FOR THE TIME 
PERIOD ______________________ 

 

Finally please also confirm:- 
 

c/ the number of DFG / disabled grant funded major bathroom adaptations* that your 
council has budgeted for, or plan / expect to make in the next 12 months. ANSWER 
_________________ 

 

 (*Classed as being a bathroom adaptation that included the removal and replacement of a 
bath with a showering facility) 
 
If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me via email or phone and I will be very 
happy to clarify what I am asking for and discuss the request, my details are outlined below. 

 
Thank you for your time and I look forward to your response. 

 
Regards 

 

 


